
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2023 
 

DINNER MONEY 1 Day  = £2.40  x 8 Weeks =  £19.20 

   2 Days = £4.80  x 8 Weeks =  £38.40 

   3 Days = £7.20  x 8 Weeks =  £57.60 

   4 Days = £9.60  x 8 Weeks =  £76.80 

   5 Days = £12.00 x 7 Weeks =  £93.60 
 

Dinner money must be paid on the first day your child attends nursery that week.  If paying 

by cheque, please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 
 

PARENT OPEN SESSIONS 

We will be holding some Nursery open drop in sessions the week beginning 20th November. 

Sessions will start from 2pm until 3pm and will run on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday. 
  

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Takes place on Friday 17th November 2023 and will be a non-uniform day, for a small 

donation children may come to school in their own clothes, but please remember it must be 

warm and suitable to wear all day. There will be other events taking place in their classroom 

during the day, more information to follow.  All money raised goes to Children in Need. 
 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Please do not send sweets, chocolate or anything that contains nuts in your child’s packed 

lunch. Please make sure if you are sending grapes in packed lunches that they are sliced as 

they are a choking hazard.  

The school cook requires two weeks’ notice to change from pack lunches to dinner and the 

same from dinners to packed lunches. 
 

COLD WEATHER CLOTHING 

As it is getting colder, please can you make sure that your child has a suitable coat in school 

every day for outdoor play. Gloves and hats are also recommended.  Please could you make 

sure all clothing is named, especially jumpers and cardigans. Please make sure your child has 

a change of clothes in their bag every day. 
 

TOILETING WORKSHOP – Wednesday 8th November at 9.15am.  

Join us for a parent workshop with advice and support from Kayleigh Hollingsworth, a family 

support worker. She will give advice about starting toilet training, tips to ensure children 

remain dry throughout the day and advice around night time training. There will be an 

opportunity to ask for personal advice one to one and refreshments will be available. All 

welcome! We hope you can join us! 
 

TAPESTRY 

Our online learning platform is now up and running. If you returned the form to school that 

asked for your e-mail address, then you will have been sent an e-mail from Tapestry about 

how to set up your account. If you have any problems then please speak to a member of 

Nursery staff.  

 

HALF TERM – Nursery will close on Friday 20th October at 3.00pm and open on Monday 

30th October at 9.00am. 



 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Monday 30th October  9am  Return to school 

Wednesday 8th November 9.15am Toileting Workshop 

Monday 20th November  2-3pm  Parent open sessions 

Tuesday 21st November         2-3pm          Parent open sessions 

Wednesday 22nd November        2-3pm          Parent open sessions 

Thursday 23rd November  2-3pm  Parent open sessions 

Friday  17th November   All day Non-Uniform Day (Children in Need). 

Monday 4th December             2.45pm Christmas Fair (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 13th December 9.15am Christmas Songs (All welcome to watch)                                                       

Tuesday 19th December  12pm          Christmas lunch (more information to follow 

Wednesday 20th December    9-12pm Christmas Party (More information to follow) 

Thursday 21st December    3pm  Nursery Closes for Christmas 
 

Thursday 21st December 2023 Nursery closes and opens on  

Monday 8th January 2024 
 


